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Re:  ABMHS Re-Opening Procedures 

September 15, 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Classes for Allison Bernard Memorial High School will begin on Wednesday, September 16th, 

2020 for students in Group A, and Thursday for students in Group B.  If you are still unsure as to 

whether your student is in Group A or Group B, lists are posted on ABMHS’ website in pdf 

format along with on the Eskasoni School Board Facebook page.  You may also call the school 

at (902) 379-3000 for more information.  

On buses, all students and drivers must wear masks at all times.  Class formats are a little 

different this year, with a 75 minute class duration. There will be a 5-minute transition period 

between classes to ease congestion in the corridors of the school. 

9:10AM-10:25AM 

*5-Minute Transition* 

10:30AM-11:45AM 

*20-Minute Nutrition/Lunch Break* 

12:05PM-1:20PM 

*5-Minute Transition* 

1:25PM-2:40PM 

Students will have their temperature screened at one of the three (3) main entrances of the 

building.   

Students will stay in the school for lunch.  Please note that students will not be allowed to leave 

the building to go to the store or to pick-up takeout.  Lunch will be supervised.  Please ensure 

that your child comes to school with a cold, ready-to-eat lunch as there are no microwaves or 

common cooking appliances in use in the building.  In keeping with our schools healthy lifestyle 

plan there will be no junk food permitted in the school. 

When packing lunch, please take notice of our schools’ allergy bans: 

 -Watermelon 

 -Cinnamon 

 -Peanuts/Tree Nuts 

 -Coconut 

 -Strawberry 

If you have any further questions, please contact school administration at (902) 379-3000. 


